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Re: 5k request 2020

1 message

Brian Lauzon <lauzon@natickpolice.com> Fri, Oct 18, 2019 at 2:12 AM
To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>

Donna,

After review we would recommend approval. As in past years we would also recommend limiting the number of
participants to 150 and ask that they utilize pedestrian accommodations where available..

Respectfully,
Lt. Brian G. Lauzon

On Wed, Oct 16, 2019 at 8:33 AM Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org> wrote:
For your review.

Thank you.

Donna Donovan

Senior Executive Assistant
Town of Natick
508-647-6410

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Lauren Barbo <laurenbarbo@gmail.com>
Date: Wed, Oct 16, 2019 at 8:22 AM

Subject: Re: 5k request 2020

To: Donna Donovan <ddonovan@natickma.org>
Hey Donnal

Wanted to confirm you received the below email :)

Lauren

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 2, 2019, at 1:18 PM, Lauren Barbo <laurenbarbo@gmail.com> wrote:

Hey Donnal!

Thank you for chatting with me earlier! Attached is the request for the 5k for April 2020! Thank you so
much, please let me know if you need anything further and when it will be added to the agenda :). Please
let me know if you can't open the attachment!

Thank you for your time,

Lauren Barbo

Lauren Barbo 5k request



<Lauren Barbo 5k request-2.pdf>



